
 
 
                     17.08.2021, Lier 
 
Important information for those who have purchased Rottefella roller ski bindings in 2020 or 2021 
                        
We have had some incidents where the extra security lock of the roller ski binding has not worked 
properly, and we strongly regret that. Rottefella has now developed a new security lock that will 
mechanically lock the open/close mechanism whilst continuing to being easy to use.  We encourage all 
who have bought Rottefella roller ski bindings in 2020 or 2021 to change their existing handles to the new 
handles with the new security lock. The new security lock will be available soon. In the meantime,  
we encourage you to check whether the binding «clicks» in place when you lock it. The “click” should be 
considerable when it locks, and you should feel considerable resistance when you open. If you do not 
hear/feel a click when you lock the binding, we recommend that you as an extra precaution use cable ties 
or tape around the handle in the locked position. 
 
See contact information below. You will get the new security lock in the post and you can follow the 
instructional video to assist you in changing to the new handles which will soon be available here: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/f7r7hpok2qjucvy/AADUSnAVYeqyCMZdsV-_upuPa?dl=0 
 
Contact info: 
The US: Elan USA Corporation; info@elansports.com 
Canada: Elan Sports Inc; cs@elansports.ca 
Europe: Rottefella AS; support@rottefella.no 
 

Existing handle 
Black or white handle 

Handle with new security lock  

  
 

 
The new security lock works in the following way:  

Step 1 
Open position 

Step 2 
Closed position, but not locked 
See red marking 

Step 3 
Locked position 
Red marking is now covered 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


